
The Southern District continues to experience an influx of larceny from auto crimes 

in which expensive property left in plain view is stolen from vehicles.  PLEASE avoid 

leaving valuables in your car.  Better yet — don’t leave anything in your car.  That 

spare change you have stashed in the cup holder is enough of a temptation to 

many thieves.  Don’t forget to take out removable battery charges, faceplates 

and mounting hardware - to a thief, these are signs announcing the presence of 

cell phones, GPS devices, CD players, etc.  If you must leave valuables in your car, 

place them in the trunk before you arrive at your destination. 

don’t make it easy for them 


